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House points for w/c 
19th Feb 

 

Red—1458 
Green—1061 
Blue—1019 

Yellow—1012 
 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Attendance Award! 

For w/c 5th March Rockstar 

went to Year 6 for 96.96% 

attendance—well done! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all of you who have attended our stay and learn sessions or exhibitions so 
far; it has been lovely to share all of the excellent learning that the children have been 
doing this term.   Our Reception children had a fabulous visit to the   Kinema at 
Woodhall Spa; a big thank you to the parents who came along to help.   Please         
remember that we have our anti-bullying workshops on Friday morning between 9.00 
a.m. and 10.00 a.m. and we look forward to you joining us for these. 

Can I also please remind you that any concerns you may have must be made through 

the appropriate channels by speaking to your child’s class teacher, me or the Chair of 

Governors, so that they can be dealt with fairly, appropriately and effectively for all 

concerned.   We would politely ask that social media websites are not used as a means 

to make complaints against the school as this is not in the best interests of the children 

or the whole school community. 

 

Mr Moody (aka Dr Bike) will be in school from 8.30 a.m. next Monday to check/repair 

any of your bikes.   If you would like him to check and carry out any maintenance on 

your bikes, please bring them in to school and he will have a look at them for you.  This 

is completely free of charge. 

 

Finally, remember that we will be at St. Andrew’s church next Wednesday for our    

Easter service; you are all very welcome to join us at 2.00 p.m. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Thursday 22nd March  School Music Concert, 6pm 

Friday 23rd March  Tri-Golf  Tournaments 

Monday 26th March  Reception Stay and Play Forest 
Session 

Tuesday 27th March  Y5/Y6 Exhibition, 9-10.30am 

Wednesday 28th March Last day of  term 

     Easter Church Service, 2pm 

 

Monday 16th April  First day of  term 5 

Tuesday 17th April  Global Sleaford Prize Giving—Y5 
 

 

Please see Parenthub for a full list of key dates, or ask at the Office for a paper copy. 

 

 

The Farm 

Kitchen  

 

Please note that 

menus for Term 

5 are now live. 

 



 

If you have any concerns or queries about your child your first port of call should always be the 

class teacher. If it is a quick message or question you can catch them on the playground before 

or after school, or email to enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk. If it is going to take a little longer 

you should make an appointment to see them (pop in to the Office, ring on 01529 460633 or email 

to the address above). Below is a copy of each class teachers availability for appointments: 

 Miss Coggins—Monday 3.30—4.30  Miss Coogan—Monday 3.30-4.30 

 Mrs Norris—Monday 3.30-4.30   Mrs Ruffy—Tuesday 3.30—4.30 

 Miss Jennings—Thursday 3.30-4.30  Mrs Lakins— Friday 3.30-4.30 

 Miss Ladley—Friday 3.30-4.30 

School Clubs—Terms 5 and 6 
The following Clubs will be on offer throughout Terms 4 and 5: 

 

Monday lunchtime    Homework Club   Y5/Y6 

Monday 3.30-4.30    Gymnastics    Invitation Only 

Monday 3.30-4.30    Multisports    YR 

Monday 3.30-4.30    Lego Club    Y1/Y2 

Tuesday lunchtime    Beginners Recorder  All year groups 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30    Wildlife Club   Y3/Y4 

Wednesday Lunchtime   Eco Club    Existing members only 

Thursday 3.30-4.30   Pop Lacrosse    KS2 

Thursday 3.30-4.30   Film Club    Y4-Y6 

Friday lunchtime    Sports Crew    KS2 

 

Bookings for next terms clubs go live tonight at 5pm—please remember to sign up your children at: 

 

heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 

If children are not signed up for a Club they will not be able to attend, as you signing them up is 

you giving us your permission for them to be there (NB—the date shown for each Club id the END 

date, not the start date.) 
 

PTFA News 
School Lottery:  Congratulations to Mrs Kelly for winning the first School          

Lottery. If you haven’t bought your tickets for next month’s please visit :  

yourschoollottery.co.uk 

 

Please see Parenthub for details of our exciting Easter Craft Competitions! 


